
19/13-19 Angophora Circuit, Warriewood, NSW, 2102

To Whom It May Concern,

I write regarding the proposed modification of the approved DA2021/2083.

1. Proposed addition of pedestrian crossing to replace the approved footpath. I fail to see how a 
pedestrian crossing would improve traffic flow on Forest Road, pedestrians have right of way 
and, when students and teachers are entering or exiting the school, would hold up traffic. A 
footpath won't stop traffic and vehicles won't be impeded. As anyone who traverses 
Macpherson St, Angophora Circuit and Casurina Drive can confirm, traffic at school start and 
finish times is at a standstill already. It can take over 20 minutes for me to get out onto 
Macpherson St at these times. I note that the approved footpath was to be constructed by 31st

January 2023 and question why Council has allowed this to be delayed by six months. 
2. Proposed Changes to Traffic conditions on Forest Road. 

a. I walk Forest Road almost daily; at most I've seen two boats or trailers on this street and 
think that their removal is not required. 

b. Removing parking along Forest Way will push vehicle parking into the surrounding streets, 
streets that are already overloaded with School student and teacher parking. Despite the 
school proposed 'Green Travel' (supplied for DA2021/2083) there are more vehicles parked 
along Angophora Circuit and Callistemon Way than ever before, parking restrictions are 
not policed by Council resulting in no parking for non-school visitors during school hours.

c. While School might not have 'legal control over students' behaviour once they leave the 
school grounds', they do have a responsibility for them to and from school, why else do 
they have the Green Travel Plan - or is this just lip service? Providing a teacher to stand at 
the entrance to the school to ensure they don't cross at the school entrance is a small 
measure to ensure safety of their students. 

The school does not police the traffic flow in and around Angophora Circuit, so I assume that they do 
have the view that student and staff aren't their responsibility once they leave. They have taken the 
extra school fees but have provided little additional services to support the surrounding residents. In 
reading these proposed changes, it appears that the school is trying to provide solutions that are less 
cost to them at the expense of their neighbours.

Regards,

Craig Everett

Sent: 4/07/2023 12:02:55 PM
Subject: Proposed Development - MOD2023/0262


